
HB 357 -- COTTAGE INDUSTRIES

SPONSOR: Baker

Currently, cottage food production operations are prohibited from
selling food through the Internet. This bill removes that
prohibition, provided that the cottage food production operation
and purchaser are both located in Missouri.

This bill is the same as HB 1348 (2020).


